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Hello and Happy Halloween! Everyone here at REAPS would just like 
to remind you of a couple things to keep your worms super duper 
healthy. Please make sure to keep their bedding moist like a wrung out 
sponge, fluff their bedding once a week and feed them a variety of 
foods. Red Wigglers definitely have a sweet tooth, but they like to eat 
fruit and naturally sweet foods, so don ’ t  share your Halloween candy 
with your worm friends, they would much rather eat your lunch scraps! 

Using a small, sharp knife cut a small, round hole in one side of the top of an 
apple. 

Insert a gummy worm inside the hole. Create display of “bad apples” in a 
wooden bucket or line up a row of them along the center of your party table! 

Bad Apples 

Ingredients:  Gummy worms 
                      Apples 


